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Comments: Please PROTECT OUR WILD HORSES! They are extremely important to our wild landscape, and to
the public. Cattle ranchers should NOT have priority over our wild horses in the Apache-Sitgreaves forest, and in
particular the Heber Wild Horses.

Please protest the horses and do not thin their herd! Please start documenting their numbers; please give them
more open space to roam and forage for food and water; stop allowing the cattle ranchers to fence off more land;
please give the horses the right to grow in size and continue to be free! They are an important symbol of our
freedom and wild heritage.

Sincerely,

Kim H.
Concerned Citizen for Wild Horses



